
Borough of Matawan 
 

Public Notice 
 

Unified Planning/Zoning Board of Adjustments 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE Due to lack of Applications the regularly scheduled 7:00 PM April 2, 
2018 meeting of the Unified Planning/Zoning Board of Adjustment of the Borough of Matawan 
has been cancelled.   
 
Karen Wynne, RMC 
Municipal Clerk 


